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The Foundation for Lincoln Public Schools: New Look and a Renewed Focus

LINCOLN, Neb. On the heels of its 25th anniversary, the Foundation for Lincoln Public Schools Wednesday unveiled a fresh brand and look that renews focus on educating students and supporting families through the creation.
"The partnership we have with the Foundation for LPS is strong and vibrant," says Dr. Steve Joel, LPS Superintendent. "We are excited about this vision on behalf of the Foundation for LPS - a new brand that aligns with the educational priorities we as a community are all striving to reach. There's a lot we can do together when we engage the community in supporting things that enhance our public education system." 
Wendy Van, President of the Foundation for LPS, said the new look underlines goals of the Foundation:  “The Foundation has a celebrated past and a meaningful future of supporting students in ways that public dollars simply cannot.  Our new brand was crafted to showcase that, and our new look reflects our personality, culture, diversity and experience. We exist to support and enhance our strong public school system and I think this new feel and imagery reflects the many ways our community can get involved."
According to Shaun Harner Vanneman, the Foundation’s Director of Community Engagement, "We are very pleased with our new brand - we feel it represents us, and we hope it will allow the community to better understand how they can connect into the Foundation for LPS to do even more great things for students in our community."
The Foundation's new mission states: “FLPS believes that all students should have what they need to reach their full potential. We engage our community to inspire students and educators, and create educational opportunities that enhance academic and personal success.”  The tagline, “Inspiring Possibilities” embraces opportunities the Foundation's donors are able to provide to students through their contributions.
 
The Foundation also identified 4 Pillars that inform the work:
· College and Career: helping students thrive beyond high school
· Beyond the Classroom: wrapping resources around extra-curricular activities
· Next-Level Learning: partnering with the community to enrich student learning
· Strong, Stable Families: addressing basic and emergency needs so all students come to school ready to learn
Van explained that the Foundation worked with several partners in different phases of the rebranding process. Agent, a brand idea company from Lincoln, created the dynamic new logo and initial branding. Soluna Media helped bring everything together with new branded collateral and in the new web site - designed to be both more visually appealing and simpler to navigate.  Swanson Russell then stepped in as the Foundation’s pro bono advertising agency to create the brand imagery with original icons and a brand message that would be used to build their profile. They built a campaign including print and online ads that give a face and a voice to the Foundation’s mission.
  
To see more, visit www.foundationforlps.org
